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Mayor George Flaggs and City Councilmen NOV 16 2017
City of Vicksburg
Walnut Street Neus R€r1u€6+

Vicksburg, MS 39180

07 November 2017

Re $500 Sponsorship Opportunity for Christian Tyler Henderson
Dear Mayor Flaggs and Councilmen:

My name is Tamatha Polk-Henderson and I am writing this letter for my son Christian Tyler
Henderson who is a 12 year old honor student at Vicksburg Intermediate School reference
subject above. Christian Tyler is the grandson of Ms. Eunice M. Polk, Ms. Christine
Henderson and Mr. James Darrell Jackson all of Vicksburg, MS.

Tyler is currently a member of the Vicksburg Packers Football team. The Vicksburg Packers
Football team is a part of the very popular Little League Football team for students under 14
year old based at The Lane Hills Vicksburg Middle School Field. The Packers Football Club
has been running for nearly ten years now and in that time we have had over 100 different
young people playing football in Vicksburg, MS. The club also has a very strong links to our
local community and to Vicksburg-Warren Elementary and Junior High Schools.

We are very proud of our achievements and the hard work of a lot of people connected with
the club which has led to on-field success. Our under 13 year olds (A Team) were Warren
County Winners last season and again this season. This is why I'm writing you because
Tyler has been selected to represent Vicksburg/Warren County in the 2" Annual Mississippi
Prospects All State Gridiron Classic games from 27-31 December 2017 in Hattiesburg, MS.

I am requesting a sponsorship of $500.00. The City of Vicksburg seal/logo will be advertized
on jersey, programs and other materials associated with this event on behalf of Tyler. If a
sponsorship is granted, please send the check to: 104 Cairo Drive, Vicksburg, MS 39180. I
am asking the City of Vicksburg to be Tyler’s sponsor for this event. This would be an honor
for Tyler to represent Vicksburg, MS at this Classic.

I will contact your office to see if approval is granted and find out what would be our next
step in attaining this sponsorship.

Thank you for giving this your consideration.

Best Regards

Tamatha Polk-Henderson
104 Cairo Drive
Vicksburg, MS 39180
(601)630-6708



